

July 28, 2014

Council President Brandau Fresno City Council 2600 Fresno Street Room 2097 Fresno, CA 93721

RE: Fresno Building Healthy Communities General Plan Presentation to Fresno City Council

Dear Mr. Brandau,

On behalf of the Fresno Building Healthy Communities collaborative we respectfully request to be allocated time following staff's 2:00 pm presentation on the general plan on July 31st to share our priorities and values for the 2035 General Plan Update.

We collectively represent the Central/Southeast/Southwest Fresno areas that exceed 90,000 in population. We are a collaborative of over 30 Fresno based community organizations that work together with residents to make health happen in their neighborhoods. We want a general plan that invests in existing neighborhoods that creates One Healthy Fresno. This means healthy growth, healthy jobs, healthy neighborhoods and healthy parks and open space.

We thank you for your consideration. Please contact me directly at (559) 392-6012 to confirm our participation at this Thursday's City Council meeting.

Sincerely,

Sandra Celedon-Castro

HUB Manager

Fresno Building Healthy Communities

CC

Yvonne Spence, City Clerk
Councilmember Oliver Baines
Councilmember Clint Olivier
Councilmember Sal Quintero
Council member Lee Brand
Councilmember Paul Caprioglio
Councilmember Blong Xiong